The theme for the month of April is “Peacefulness.”
We want to welcome Ms. Tosha Ferris to our team, she is our Library Assistant, and she will be here at Barnhill every Monday. Welcome, Ms. Ferris.
This Wednesday is Administrative Assistant Day – thank you to Mrs. Dale Stevenson for all your hard work.
We want to remind everyone of the cell phone protocol. Cell phones need to be turned off and in your locker during instructional time.
This month is also Poetry month, please take the opportunity to enjoy a poem.
Feelings are everywhere, be gentle!
There is in each of us so much goodness that if we could see its glow, it would light the world.  ~Sam Friend ~
In Athletic News:
Intramurals this week will be 4 Square.
There will be a boys’ volleyball practice today from 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. Please see Madame Beyea if you have any questions.
There will be a flag football practice, and tryout for anyone who missed last week’s, today from 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Savoie. The next flag football practice will be on Wednesday, not Tuesday.
The girls’ volleyball practice was scheduled for Wednesday has been moved to Tuesday after school. Practice will go from 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. Please see Madame VanBuskirk if you have any questions.


Art – please bring in any newspapers or flyers for Paper Mache.


Have a Marvelous Monday.


